PPI: Failure of holding the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2019 
On 28 June 2019, Pacific Infrastructure Project Development & Investment Corporation announced the failure of holding the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2019 as follows: 

Contents: 

          Implementing the obligation of information disclosure for the listing companies according to the current regulation, Board of Directors of Pacific Infrastructure Project Development & Investment Corporation discloses information as follows: 

1. The Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2019 of Pacific Infrastructure Project Development & Investment Corporation which was convened on 28 June 2019 was not successfully held because total number of shareholders participating in the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2019 was less than 51% of total number of shares with voting rights according to the list of shareholders planned on 27 May 2019 

· Total number of shareholders as at the record date for planning the list of shareholders participating in the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2019 was 2,032 shares, representing for 48,290,629 shares with voting rights 
· Until 9h00 on 28 June 2019, there were 16 shareholders and authorized persons, representing for 8,303,591 shares, accounting for 17.20% of total number of shares with voting rights 

2. The second Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2019 of Pacific Infrastructure Project Development & Investment Corporation shall be convened within 30 days from 28 June 2019 according to the regulation of the law and the Charter of Pacific Infrastructure Project Development & Investment Corporation. Board of Directors of Pacific Infrastructure Project Development & Investment Corporation shall notice the specific holding time and place of the second Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2019 according to the regulation of the law. 
      This information was disclosed on the website of Pacific Infrastructure Project Development & Investment Corporation on 28 June 2019 as in the link: www.ppigroup.com.vn/quanhecodong/congbothongtin 

